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CITY OF TUSCALOOSA PUBLIC WORKS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CHANGE IN BID OPENING DATE AND PROCEDURE 
(2020) 

 
Project: Mercedes Force Main Improvements Phase II – Line Replacement 

 
Change in Bid Opening: The Bid Opening has been rescheduled for Wednesday, December 16th, at 

2:00 P.M. CDT. In order to reduce exposure of all parties during current Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the 
location of the bid opening has been changed to virtual (online) only. Bids received will be read aloud via web-
based videoconferencing software Zoom.  This online bid opening is open to any member of the public and instructions 
for log in will be given by Josh Rogers by telephone at (205) 759-3221 or by email at jrogers@bkiusa.com. Instructions 
for video conferencing of the bid opening will be emailed to all plan holders. 
  
 

      CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, ALABAMA,  
      A MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

      Walter Maddox, Mayor 
 

[END NOTICE—OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY] 
 
 
 


